
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 113 (24-25) 

29th October, 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian and Student, 

 

Change of schedule of Hockey Team Inter-school Competition 

 

Due to requests from other schools, changes to the All Hong Kong Inter-Secondary School Hockey 

Competition 2024-2025 schedule have been made by the organisers. The changes are highlighted in 

the table below. 

Previous schedule as 

of letter dated 

07/10/2024:  

14 Oct, 4 Nov, 11 Nov & 18 Nov, 2024 

Latest schedule as of 

28/10/2024:  

14 Oct (game completed),  

11 Nov, 2024 at Boundary Street Recreation Ground 

26 Nov, 2024 at Happy Valley Recreation Ground 

20 Jan, 2025 at Boundary Street Recreation Ground 

Times of games: 4:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  

 

Teacher Advisors Ms. Mayura Kim ROBERTS and & Mr. LO King Yeung 

Note that Ms. Roberts will accompany the students to the game.  

  

Other information remains unchanged as per circular number 097.  

 

Please note that the coaches can only make the final selection of the team for each game as the date of 

the game approaches. We will inform your son if he is on the team for the game concerned, and if he 

needs to attend and take part.  

 

Please note that if adverse weather conditions prevail on the date of competition, the game will either 

be postponed or cancelled.  

 

With regards to information about the competition for this school year, you may refer to the website  

http://www.hkssf-hk.org.hk/hk/sec/all%20hong%20kong/hockey.htm. There may be games later in 

February 2024 if the boys make it through to the semis / finals.  

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused by the change in schedule. Should you have any enquiries, 

please contact Ms. ROBERTS or Mr. LO at 2546 0117.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms. Mayura Kim Roberts 

for  Principal 

http://www.hkssf-hk.org.hk/hk/sec/all%20hong%20kong/hockey.htm

